
DATE : 29TH JAN 2020 

Mandatory requirement to update NTN (National Tax 

Number) on Bill of Lading

Dear Customers,  

There have been certain changes in local Custom rules which will affect import 
shipment documentation into Pakistan i.e. requiring additional information to 
be given on the Bill of Lading. 

According to Pakistan Customs, all Carriers are bound to file Customs manifest 
including Consignee NTN(National Tax Number) for each shipment. 

Pakistan Customs will not accept the manifest if the NTN is missing. As per 
Customs rule, a non-manifested unit is not allowed to discharged at Pakistan 
and will remain on board at customer’s risk, cost and responsibility. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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